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Our 5th Annual Pinewood Derby Days are Here! 
Michael’s Woodshop has a great process to guide Cub Scouts through the Pinewood Derby Car creation 

process.  Each Cub Scout will leave with a paint-ready car.  There are several ways to participate in the fun: 

Open Registration 
Individuals or small groups can sign up for 

one of our open registration sessions. 
(Registration is now open) 

Pack or Den Events 
Packs or Dens may reserve Michael’s Woodshop 

to hold their own pinewood derby event. 
(Remaining dates are limited – inquire soon) 

 

Visit the Pinewood Derby Days page to learn more. 

Plan Now For Your 2023 Woodshop Events 
 

 

Register for a Class or Schedule Your Own Event:  Michael’s Woodshop offers regular Woodwork Merit Badge 

Classes and Open Registration Baloo the Builder Workshops.  In addition, Michael’s Woodshop may be reserved by 

Scouts or Units for Eagle Scout projects, Baloo the Builder and Build It Workshops and many other fun unit 

activities.  You can also “Leverage” the shop to support your STEM Nova activities.  Visit our webpage for 

information about the programs and reserving the shop.  2023 reservations have already begun! 

 

 

Upcoming Events and 
Shop Calendar 

 

View our 
Activity Slideshows 

 

Click here to see 
Youth Shop Use Measures 

It Has Been a Busy Fall in Michael’s Woodshop! 
Read our Latest Articles 

Michael’s Woodshop hosted 70 scouts in the shop during the Fall Family Camping Weekends.  Participants 

picked projects from a variety of offerings including a bird house, tool boxes and game boards.  Everyone had a 

great time and left with a successfully completed project! 

This fall, Michael’s Woodshop hosted 150 youth in our Baloo the Builder and Webelos Build It Workshops. Please 

see Baloo the Builder Workshop and Webelos Build It Workshop to learn more about these popular programs. 

Michael’s Woodshop was extremely busy during the OA’s Camping Palooza event in October.  We had 136 youth 

visit the shop to make a fun project and volunteers helped build 4 new benches for the dining hall.  Great fun! 

Join the Woodshop Team 
Michael’s Woodshop is operated and maintained by an incredible team of volunteers.  With the growing popularity 

of our programs, we are looking to expand the team.  Roles are available for experienced woodworkers, 

Woodwork Merit Badge Counselors and both adult and youth shop assistants.  This is a fun and rewarding 

volunteer experience.  Please view “Join the Woodshop Team” or email us for more information. 

For more about upcoming events, volunteering, planning an event or reserving the shop, please visit the 

Michael’s Woodshop web page or email us at MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com 
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